
Road-Testers Required 
How is your memory? It would seem logical that one of the best ways to 
safeguard them is to create a personal memoir. Easily said. But how do 
you begin? I experimented and, eventually, came up with a systematic 
approach. I am now looking for volunteers to try it out. All I ask is your 
feedback. Free to use permanently for all BSTS members who take up 
this offer. 

Just go to https://www.memoir.services/. 

David Rolfe 

A review of the paper "The Beirut Icon and the Shroud" by Mario 
Latendresse is available online at: www.bstsnewsletter.com 

A Tribute to John Klotz available online. 
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